

Donegall Pass Community Forum

Registered Charity No.: XR80283

Website: www.donegallpass.org

3rd Floor Grove House 145-149 Donegall Pass Belfast

Telephone: 028 9032 6256; Email: admin@donegallpass.org

BT7 1DT

"Our aim is to make a better and safer community for all"

8th July 2011

Yvonne Coyle
Development Department, Community Services
The Cecil Ward Building
4-10 Linenhall Street
Belfast
BT2 8BP

Dear Yvonne

Re: Shadowing Exercise: Donegall Pass Community Centre

Following previous discussions concerning the agreed 'Shadowing Exercise' to be conducted regarding the Donegall Pass Community Centre, Donegall Pass Community Forum, has had, in the meantime, to deal with many other competing priorities and exigencies which have, perforce, taken precedence. Among these have been internal re-organisational matters, changes affecting the delivery of community services and radical alterations affecting the 'funding climate'.

In view of the foregoing, we must ask you to consider granting an extension to the period allocated to the implementation of this exercise.

Yours sincerely

Harry Todd

Chairperson, Donegall Pass Community Forum





















Donegall Pass Community Forum

Registered Charity No.: XR80283

Website: www.donegallpass.org

3rd Floor Grove House 145-149 Donegall Pass Belfast

Telephone: 028 9032 6256; Email: admin@donegallpass.org

BT7 1DT

"Our aim is to make a better and safer community for all"

8th July 2011

Yvonne Coyle
Development Department, Community Services
The Cecil Ward Building
4-10 Linenhall Street
Belfast
BT2 8BP

Dear Yvonne

Re: Shadowing Exercise: Donegall Pass Community Centre

Following previous discussions concerning the agreed 'Shadowing Exercise' to be conducted regarding the Donegall Pass Community Centre, Donegall Pass Community Forum, has had, in the meantime, to deal with many other competing priorities and exigencies which have, perforce, taken precedence. Among these have been internal re-organisational matters, changes affecting the delivery of community services and radical alterations affecting the 'funding climate'.

In view of the foregoing, we must ask you to consider granting an extension to the period allocated to the implementation of this exercise.

Yours sincerely

Harry Todd

Chairperson, Donegall Pass Community Forum

















